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New form submission

Hays R9 Meeting Comments
Submitted on 29 June 2018, via IP 24.255.202.193 by Anonymous

Submit your written comments here:

Written comments must be accompanied by a full name, address and email address. 

First name Jared

Last name Stegman

Street address 1600 12th Avenue

City, state, zip code Dodge City ,KS,67801

Email address jstegman@cropquest.com

Written comments:

I feel that allowing the transfer of water to the city of Hays will
establish a very dangerous precedent for similar cases
unforeseen into the future. The livelihood of Edwards county and
the surrounding counties would be drastically threatened without
water. If the water PACKs findings and research are true, this
puts many irrigated farmers at risk, many dryland farmers at risk,
and the many feedlots that are included in that area. I strongly
discourage this water transfer from going through.
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